Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE AND CONSUMER SERVICES
Office of Energy
FLORIDA ENERGY TECHNOLOGY COST SHARE PROGRAM -- EFFICIENCY AND RENEWABLE IMPROVEMENTS IN COMMERCIAL AQUACULTURE

The Florida Department of Agriculture and Consumer Services, Office of Energy (FDACS OOE) is seeking grant applications for projects to increase energy efficiency, reduce energy usage, and lower operating costs at commercial aquaculture facilities in Florida. This program is a competitive solicitation in which applications will be evaluated by the criteria listed within the Notice of Funding Availability (NOFA).
Please visit http://www.freshfromflorida.com/Divisions-Offices/Energy to access the NOFA and application. The FDACS OOE will begin accepting applications on February 19, 2018. The application period will remain open until all funds are expended.

FDACS OOE reserves the right, at its sole discretion, to suspend or amend the provisions of this NOFA. If such an action occurs, FDACS OOE will post revisions to the NOFA on its website, http://www.freshfromflorida.com/Divisions-Offices/Energy.
